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Sharing Good Practise – Share, Support, Learn  
Supporting our clubs to return to rowing 
 
 
Firstly, thank you to all the clubs who have been involved in the Sharing Good 
Practise Open Forum meetings. 
 
We are running our next session on Monday 14th September 2020 between 
7.00pm – 8.30pm. The focus will be on the most recent British Rowing Return 
to Rowing Advice, and in particular we will look at the return of learn to row 
sessions. 
 
To book your place please email Tracy Muir muirtracy@hotmail.com and she 
will  confirm your booking and send the Zoom invite across on Friday morning. 
In order for the discussion to be of most benefit, we may need to restrict the 
invite to one person from each club, depending on interest shown, as virtual 
conversations can lose focus and direction with too many people in attendance.   
 
 
 
 
Andrew Blit Chair 
Tracy Muir Chair Coaching Committee 
Louise Rivett Regional Representative 
Eastern Region Rowing Council 
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